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It’s National Craft Month 

During National Craft Month, crafters get creative with their 

supplies. Artisans set to work on a design, and different 

craftspeople put their skills together to bring an idea to life. 

With a  broad range of crafts to choose from, National Craft 

Month inspires all kinds of mediums. From paper and wood to 

fabrics, paint, and metal craft, the month is dedicated to     

creativity and inspiration. Whatever motivated you, take your 

craft idea to reality this month. If you’ve only been thinking 

about learning, sign up for a class. 

Learning a craft offers many benefits. Expressing creativity 

provides stress relief and can lower blood pressure much like 

medication. There’s natural positive reinforcement from  

learning a new skill. With each new step learned, the           

satisfaction from gaining the skill is rewarding. Most crafts  

require fine motor skills. Crafts teach young children these 

skills as well keep our sharp as we age. 

Crafting with a  group becomes a social event. Gather with 

friends and complete a larger project or several smaller ones. 

Make items for charity, such as blankets for premature babies 

or activity bags for the children of veterans, makes your      

efforts that much more valuable. When creativity becomes 

stress relieving and generous, it fills the soul. 

OFFICE HOURS 

Monday -Friday :  

9am-12pm 

Rent  Col lect ion:  

Mon 3rd—Wed 5th 

9am—5pm 

Rent  is  due on the 

1st  of  each month 

and considered late  

i f  received after  

5 :00pm on the 6th of  

each month .  

PLEASE MAKE YOUR          

PAYMENT FOR THE EXACT 

AMOUNT, CLEARLY and     

LEGIBLY.  BE SURE TO     

DOUBLE CHECK THE AMOUNT, 

DATE  and  SIGNATURE.   





 

City of Carpinteria Council Meetings— 

March 10th & 24th—5:30pm 

Thursdays: Carpinteria Farmer’s Market 

Hours: 3:00pm – 6:30pm. 

800 block of Linden Ave 

www.sbfarmersmarket.org 

SAN ROQUE MOBILE HOME PARK 

HOSTS DONUT DAY: 

 Monday, March 3rd 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Stop by for a sweet treat,               

we look forward to seeing you! 
 

Rent collection:  
 

Monday, March 3rd —                

Wednesday, March 5th 

MARCH 

Local Happenings: 

Sock Hop Dance 

Saturday, March 1 

Carpinteria Veterans hall, 941 Walnut Ave 

AgeWell and the Friendship Center’s 

Carpinteria Healthy Aging Hub invite the 

community to enjoy an evening of 50’s   

inspired food, fun and music! 

Come dressed in your best 1950s attire 

and get ready to dance the night away to 

classic tunes.  

The Sock Hop is FREE, but 

space is limited. 

RSVP to secure your spot     

by emailing                             

age well@carpinteriaca.gov  

or call (805)-881-1271 

Junior Lifeguard Registration 

Registration opens March 7 at 6pm. 

If you know anyone who is looking for an 

amazing summer job, please encourage 

them to  apply. 

If your child needs a tryout you can       

register here: 

Carpinteria.gov/parks-and-recreation/

junior-lifeguards/ 

For more information visit: 

carpinteria.gov/become-a-lifeguard/ 

or send an email to pool@carpinteria.gov 

 

 As nicer weather approaches you will     
notice  there is more activity on our streets 

so please slow down and observe all stop 
signs when driving in our community.                                        

Don’t forget there may be children playing. 
Thank you! 

Monday, March 17th 



General Info: 

• Please follow up with removing any weeds and trimming down your plants, or   bushes. 

• Check gutters for growing weeds and  debris. 

• Dogs off leash is prohibited. Make sure your dog is not getting out and using  other properties home-

site to go to the bathroom. 

• Many homes are in need of pressure wash. Please take time to do this. 

• E.J. Harrison will do 1 FREE pick up a year. If there is  anything you notice and want to get rid of, sched-

ule with E.J. Harrison directly for your free yearly pick up — 805-647-1414 

• When writing your check to pay the space rent please be sure to fill out the complete check with the 

correct amount due. 

• It is very important to submit any       concerns, complaints or changes to our office in writing. This 

document will need to be signed and dated by the  resident/owner. 

• Only manufactures swim wear is permitted in the pool. No T-shirts, cut-offs, shorts are permitted. Dia-

pers are not to be worn in the pool, swim diapers are  allowed. 

• Also, please remember to tie your hair up. 

• All residents must have a pool key with them while in the pool area. Please do not let other  people in 

that don’t have their key. 

 

If you have something to sell, consider using         
The Marketplace. It’s FREE! 

Simply come into the office, provide us with product 
and contact info and we will advertise it for you. 

So whether you need to sell the car or maybe some 
furniture or other   household items.                                 
The Marketplace is the place to go. 

Please submit items for sale no later than the 10th 
of each month. 

 

Friendly Reminder 


